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MEMO 
 

 

To: Mike Malak, Director, Eng./Environmental Serv.  Date: 12.7.2021 

From: Tim Schutzman, Water Works Coordinator 

Re: 

Greenwood Drive Waterline Relocation and Storm Sewer Replacement Project 

Design/Permitting/Construction Consulting Service 

 

The Engineering Department requested and received quotes for the site design, 

permitting and construction consulting services for the Greenwood Drive Waterline Relocation 

and Storm Sewer Replacement Project.   

 

The scope of this proposal includes field survey, design drawings, plans, specifications, 

meetings, stream restoration, permitting, cost estimate, easements and construction consulting 

services. The Township requested quotes from the following: 

 

PVE, LLC                             $36,500.00 

Herbert, Rowland & Grubic, Inc.                     $93,550.00 

Gannett Fleming, Inc.                                       $93,800.00 

Whitman, Requardt and Associates, LLP.       $115,100.00 

 

I have reviewed the Scope of Services and have determined that PVE, LLC proposal 

addresses the requirements for the project.  Therefore, it is my recommendation that the 

Greenwood Drive Waterline Relocation and Storm Sewer Replacement Project be awarded to 

PVE, LLC in the amount of $36,500. 
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